
Hello,

Thank you for allowing us to capture this fun memory. We are pleased to announce that 
your photographs are now available for viewing and ordering online.

If you have any questions, please contact the studio and we will be happy to help you. 
Thank you from all of us at New Paramount

CW - (student number)
e.g. CW-123456

To view your Photographs:
1. Log onto newparamount.com
2. Enter Academic
3. Enter email and passcode into
“View and Order your photographs”
4.Submit

 
If you wish to have your portrait sent to the school before the Holiday break,

the orders have to be placed by November 25, 2017.

If you wish to have your portraits mailed to your home before the Holidays,
the orders have to be placed by December 02, 2017

The Holidays are coming soon.
This great offer includes a FREE family sitting and an 8x10 portrait print to be taken at 
our studios (valued at $175). Please remember that appointments are necessary and 
we book up quickly. Our contact number is 416-653-5103 or 18776771930. 
You can also email us for assistance at nps@look.ca

  Your Passcode:

The Holidays are fast approaching!
Holiday Print Order Dates:

Our Holiday Gift Special


